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Dear Friends of Voices: 

We send you spring greetings, coupled with a sincere thank you for 
the support you’ve rendered since our last correspondence. Voices 
continues to make a tangible impact in communities throughout 
Virginia, in large part due to your caring and commitment. 

With your help, our first-ever Carol S. Fox Making Kids Count Award 
reception was a sold-out success. The October event helped us 
raise awareness about the policy endeavors and collaborative work 
Voices champions on behalf of Virginia’s children, while publicly 
saluting two of our exemplary child advocacy partners: individual 
winner Johanna Schuchert of Prevent Child Abuse Virginia and 
United Methodist Family Services as the organizational selection. 

In addition, your letters, emails and calls to state legislators during 
the 2013 General Assembly session helped us make advances in 
children’s mental health funding, support services and education 
access for youth in foster care, and additional funds for early 
intervention and home visiting programs that will tangibly 
enhance the lives of thousands of Virginia children.

While our staff works tirelessly to educate policymakers and 
other professionals whose decisions can enhance the well-being 
of children and their families, the time, resources and loyalty you 
give to Voices is equally as impactful. 

Indeed, one of our signature goals this year is to engage more 
Virginians from all walks of life – from parents and professionals 
who serve children to community leaders and civic organizations – 
as advocates for children, simply by becoming aware of Voices’ 
mission and embracing our efforts. This task is strikingly important 
in 2013 as a pivotal election season looms, giving Voices and our 
partner organizations opportunities to encourage candidates to 
take a stand for children.

Voices will expand awareness of our work and engage new followers by hosting regional events 
around the state this year. We’ll kick off this endeavor in May with a “get acquainted” reception 
at Prince Michel winery in Culpeper. Visits to Roanoke and Northern Virginia are also being 
planned.  We hope to see you if we come to your part of the state; alternatively, if you’d like 
to help us orchestrate a visit to your region, please let us know.  

You also can help spread the word about Voices by sharing with your colleagues, friends and family 
the organization’s mission and why you lend your support. Invite them to visit our website or join 
our advocacy network so that they, too, can become champions for one of our state’s most
precious resources – our children.

Thank you again for doing your part. We will reap the dividends of our joint commitment and 
diligence today and in the decades to come. 

Sincerely,
Stacy Hawkins Adams, 
Chair, Board of Directors
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Virginia Secretary of Health and Human Resources 
Bill Hazel listens to Congressman Bobby Scott at 
the Making Kids Count Award reception.

The Hon. Linwood Holton, former governor of 
Virginia, the Hon. Anne Holton, Del. Dickie Bell 
and his wife Anne enjoy the Making Kids Count 
Award reception.

Stacy Hawkins Adams
Chair, Board of Directors
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Schedule of Expenses for 2012			 

Program and advocacy areas:		
KIDS Count	  		    $78,356
Early Childhood	  		    $119,038
Health and Mental Health	   $170,804
Foster Care and Adoption	   $119,373     
For Keeps Foster Care Initiative	   $22,711       
Family Economic Success	   $21,453 
Lobbying	    		  $12,431 
Admin and Support	  	   $87,804 

Total Expenses	 			   $631,970

Program Expenses

Schedule of Income for 2012		

Foundations	  	 $196,001
Corporations	  	 $278,615
Organizations	  	 $37,716 
Individual		  $138,451
Other	  		  $1,245 

Total Income	  	 $652,028 

Honored Guest, Former Governor Baliles, Will Help Welcome Attendees

Voices is going on the road to spread the word about our good work to people 
in the Culpeper area! Thanks to the dedicated efforts of board member and 
Culpeper resident Jamie Dyke Clancey and to the generosity and civic pride of 
local sponsors, including Prince Michel Vineyards and Winery, Voices will 
entertain guests at a Get Acquainted Reception and Complimentary Wine 
Tasting on May 16.
 

And it will be our privilege and honor to welcome a very special guest speaker - former Gov. Gerald L. Baliles, who directs 
the Miller Center for Public Affairs at the University of Virginia.
 
All are welcome. Contact Cathy McCallister (cathy@vakids.org, 804-649-0184) for reservations. 
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$100,000+
Freddie Mac Foundation  
Mr. Randal J. Kirk,  J.D.

$25,000 - $99,999
The Annie E. Casey Foundation  
Bon Secours Health System  
Consumer Health Foundation  
HCA Virginia Health System  
Inova Health System  
The Meyer Foundation  
Voices for America’s Children  
Washington Area Women’s Foundation  

$5,000 - $24,999
Carilion Health System  
First Focus  
Mr. & Mrs. J. Carter Fox    
Loughran Foundation  
PNC Bank    

$1,000 - $4,999
American Academy of Pediatrics, Virginia Chapter  
Mr. J. P. Causey, Jr.    
Dominion Resources Services, Inc.  
Professor David & The Honorable Audrey Franks    
The Honorable & Mrs. A. L. Holton, Jr.    
The Honorable Timothy M. Kaine & The Honorable Anne B. Holton  
Mr. & Mrs. H. Lane  Kneedler    
Lilly 
The Monument Group  
Dr. & Mrs. John R. Morgan    
Mrs. Elizabeth H. Muse    
Newport News Parks & Recreation  
Mr. & Mrs. Ian Nimmo    
United Methodist Family Services of VA  
R.E.B. Foundation  
The Honorable & Mrs. Richard  Saslaw    
The Honorable & Mrs. Elliot S. Schewel    
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Villanueva    
Virginia Head Start Association  

$500 - $999
The Alliance Group  
B2L Consulting, LLC  
Mr. & Mrs. James V. Duty    
Ms. Stacy Hawkins Adams & Mr. Donald J. Adams, Sr.  
Mr. & Mrs. James B. Mallory    
Mr. William L. Murray & Ms. Jean Hovey  
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Purnell  
Dr. & Mrs. Frank S. Royal    
Virginia Shredders, Inc./ DBA Shred-It  

$200 - $499
Anonymous    
F.J. & Mary S. Barnes    
Mr. Huey Battle    
Brass Monkeys Bar/Mr. K. A. Andrews  
Mr. & Mrs. George Braunstein    
Ms. Mary Carpenter    
Ms. Margaret Nimmo Crowe    
Mr. & Ms. J. William David    
The Honorable William Fralin  
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Gregory    
Heart Sing Foundation  
The Hillbridge Group  
Dr. Leslie Kaplan & Dr. William Owings  
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Kauders    
Rev. Canon & Mrs. J. Fletcher Lowe  
Mrs. Charlotte McNulty Kagey & Mr. William J. Kagey, M.D.  
Ms. A. Phoebe Meyer    
The Honorable William C.  Mims    
The Honorable Anne G. Rhodes & Mr. James T. Rhodes  
Mr. & Mrs.  William L.  Roberts, Jr.    
Ms. Pamela J. Royal, M.D. & The Honorable Clarence N. Jenkins, Jr.  
Mr. & Mrs. William M. Schotanus    
Ms. Divya Shenoy    
Whitehead Consulting, LLC  

$100 - $199
Dr. & Mrs. Wyatt S. Beazley, III    
The Honorable & Mrs. Richard  Bell    
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Blechman    
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Bloomquist    
Ms. Maria Brown    
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas  Clancey    
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy A. Coyle    
Mr. Joseph R. Daniel    
Mr. & Mrs. Alex DerHovhannessian    
Mr. James Dyke  
Mr. & Mrs. James Einhaus    
Mrs. Jeri H. Francis & Mr. Tim Francis  
Mr. Richard Grossman    
Mr. William Mark Habeeb, Ph.D.    
The Honorable Katherine K. Hanley    
Ms. Mary D. Hanrahan    
Mr. James W. Klaus    
Ms. Ruth Hazel Little    
Ms. Elizabeth V. Lodal    
Ms. Amanda T. Macaulay    
Mr. & Mrs. Mark E. McCallister    
Mr. Val S. McWhorter    
Ms. Marcia Penn    
The Honorable & Mrs. Kenneth R. Plum    
Ms. Elizabeth A. Rafferty    
Ms. Karen Raschke    
Mr. & Mrs. Clyde H. Ratcliffe    
Mr. & Mrs. Charles P. Shimer    
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Bernard Showalter, Jr.    
Mr. Vernon Simmons, III    
Ms. Margaret A. Smith    
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Ward    
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LIST 2012 Board of Directors

Chairman
Stacy Hawkins Adams

Vice Chairman
The Honorable Anne Holton

Treasurer
John C. Purnell, Jr.

Secretary
The Honorable Katherine Hanley

Huey J. Battle
James W. Beamer
Jamie Dyke Clancey
Leslie Kaplan, Ed.D.
Rebecca Kneedler, Ed.D.
The Reverend J. Fletcher Lowe, Jr.
James B. Mallory
The Honorable Mary Bennett Malveaux
Julie D. McClellan, Esq.
Charlotte V. McNulty
The Honorable William Mims
Kenton H. Pattie
Eleanor B. Saslaw
Divya Shenoy

Executive Director
John R. Morgan, Ph.D.

Up to $99
Ms. Ryane D. LeCesne    
Ms. Lisa M. Macey    
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Merenda    
Dr. Frances A. Meyer & Mr. Stephen L. Meyer  
Mr. Brad Neff    
Mr. & Mrs. Lou Osborne    
Ms. Marie I. Parker    
Mr. James Hatcher  
Mr. & Mrs. William A. Plissner    
Mrs. Susan Poretz    
Dr. Laurie E. Rennie & Ms. Barbara Rennie  
Ms. Hannah M. Senft    
Aarthi Sitaraman    
Ms. Kaye B. Spalding    
Ms. Elizabeth  Spruill    
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen A. Strickler    
Mr. Donald J. Villanova    
Ms. Ann Warshauer    
Mr. Jonathan V. Weiss    
Ms. LaVera Williams  
Ms. Kathy Wirtala  
Ms. Janice E. Woodard    

In-Kind Donors
Aimee Perron Seibert
Alex Gulotta
Bizport
Children’s Museum of Richmond.
Costco 
Every Child Matters
Jim Schuyler
Lee Switz - The Monument Group
Lee-Davis High School Jazz Band
Mediapond/Bob and Karen Kelley
Mike Edwards
Rob Dugger/ReadyNation
Strawberry Fields Flowers & Finds
SunTrust
The Henrico Citizen
Tim Chumley
Voices for America’s Children
Williams Sonoma 

$100 - $199 
Ms. Laurene Ann Warhol    
Mr. & Mrs. James Wilson    

Up to $99
Anonymous
Mr. & Mrs. Charles B. Arrington, Jr.    
Professor & Mrs. Richard D. Balnave    
Ms. Barbara J. Barrett    
Ms. & Mr. Richard Bates    
Ms. Erin Rebecca Bell    
Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. Bidwell    
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Brookman    
Mr. & Mrs. Phillip Brooks    
Ms. Margo Buchanan  
Mr. & Mrs. Steven F. Callahan    
Mr. & Mrs. Fred R. Cawthorne    
Ms. Lisa Specter-Dunaway  
Mr. Peter L. Conklin    
Ms. Barbara Couto Sipe  
Cox Communications  
Ms. Lisa Peacock  
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel N. Davidow, M.D.    
Ms. Emily Richards  
Ms. Susan Dubuque    
Ms. Elizabeth Page  
Ms. Martha Frickert    
Mr. & Mrs. Norman Geller    
Mr. James M. Gillespie & Ms. Andrea J. 
   Loewenwarter  
Mr. & Mrs. John Granger    
Ms. Kimberly Gutzler  
Ms. Lisa M. Harrison    
Ms. Ann L. Hess & Mr. John L. Hess  
Ms. Lelia B. Hopper    
Ms. Lisa Howard  
Ms. Mary O. Kibler    
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Knowlton    
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We champion public policies to improve 
the lives of Virginia’s children.

701 East Franklin Street, Suite 807 • Richmond, Virginia 23219 • 804. 649. 0184 • info@vakids.org


